

East Dale Road Melton, North Ferriby East Yorkshire, HU14 3HS

Tel: 01482 631208 Fax: 01482 636703

sixthform@southhunsley.org.uk southhunsley.org.uk/sixth-form

To: All Parents/Carers of Year 12 Students

Our Ref: 87672568

26 February 2024

Dear Parent / Carer

Re: UCAS Discovery Event Letter

As part of our ongoing commitment to provide students with relevant information regarding their Post-18 destinations, we will be taking part in the UCAS Discovery Fair on **Thursday 27 June 2024** at the University of Hull from **9:00am to 14:30pm**.

The UCAS Discovery Fair is an opportunity for students to explore all their options under one roof. Students will be able to explore traditional degrees, apprenticeships, careers and more. At UCAS Discovery, students can:

- Chat to universities about their courses and university life.
- Speak to employers about what an apprenticeship is like and the options available.
- Listen to talks from experts in their field.
- get dedicated support from UCAS experts about Post-18 options.

Students will be transported to and from the venue by coach. There is no cost attached to the visit, with transport free of charge. If you would like your child to take part in this visit, please complete the following form: https://forms.office.com/e/52vG7LsyDv by **Thursday 21 March 2024.**

Once we have final numbers, we will ask students to sign-up for the event under our group booking.

Should you wish to discuss further details in person, please do not hesitate to contact me here at the school. You may leave an email with your contact details so I can contact you at a mutually convenient time.

Yours faithfully

Paul White

Director of Sixth Form



